
 

 

 

            

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 

SEPTEMBER SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 
 

9:45 A.M. Sunday School – A place for every age! 
11:00 A.M. Sunday Morning Worship 
   IN PERSON & LIVE STREAMED ON FACEBOOK  
6:00 P.M.   Sunday Evening Bible Study  
7:00 P.M.   Wednesday Bible Study & Prayer Service 
 
NOTE:  Men’s Friday “42” Nights will not be 
meeting again until sometime after October – The 
time will be announced. 

SPECIAL DAYS 

Mary Hill Davis Offering – Together We Are 

Texas Missions 
Sept. 11-18  Week of Prayer for Texas Missions 

We will have envelopes in the pews for giving to the Mary 
Hill Davis Offering for the entire month of September. 
“Jesus came and told his disciples, “I have been given all 

authority in heaven and on earth. Therefore, go and make 

disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of the 

Father and the Son and the Holy Spirit. Teach these new 

disciples to obey all the commands I have given you. And 

be sure of this: I am with you always, even to the end of 

the age.”   Matthew 28:18-20 

 

 

 

 
 

BAPTIST CHURCH              
September  2022   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

1662 CR 305 
McDade, TX  78650 

Phone: (512) 273-2743 
 

Email: KnobbsSpringsBaptist@gmail.com 

   
  KnobbsSpringsBC.com   

David Atwood – Pastor 
(512) 470-5098 
 

Shirley Marecle - Office Manager 

512-273-2743 or Cell: 512-913-0871 
       
              

 

  

             

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

 
 

 

 
Our Nursery is available during 

Sunday Morning Worship Service for 
children 

 Ages Birth to Kindergarten. 

___________________________________ 

Volunteers: 

 

Sept.    4 Cissy Atwood & 
   Shirley Marecle 
 
Sept.   11 Haley Iselt & Lindsey 
   Urbanovsky 
 
Sept.   18 Becca Shelley &  
   Debby Dunkin 
 
Sept.   25 Judy Broussard, 
   Becky, Jessica & Kaleb 
   Yount 

 

   We                Our Volunteers! 

               THANK YOU 
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Up until 21 years ago, September was looked forward to as the month that made us think of 

the starting of school, football, cooler weather, and harvest time.  But on September 11, 2001, 

the innocence and security of our country and our world was changed forever.  And the world 

hasn’t been the same since then. 

The events of 9/11 changed the spiritual focus of our world from self to God……for a few 

weeks, and people flocked to church to hear what God had to say about the events that 

rocked our world.  After the initial shock of the attack on the twin towers in New York City 

wore off, the need to gather together at church for the comfort and hope that only God can 

give wore off also. 

Granted, church membership and attendance is not the source of salvation, but the gathering 

together of His saints to worship is a privilege and a source of peace and encouragement in a 

world that desperately needs it. 

When is the world going to come to the realization that God, and only God, is the answer to 

all of life’s problems?  When are we going to realize that God’s presence in our lives, whether 

at church or in our own personal relationship with Him, is what gives us the courage and the 

strength to deal with the daily struggles of life? 

“Come to Me, all you who labor and are heavy laden, and I will give you rest.  Take My yoke 

upon you and learn from Me, for I am gentle and lowly in heart, and you will find rest for 

your souls.  For My yoke is easy and My burden is light.” 

Matthew 11:28-30 (NKJV). 

Share the grace of God and His Word with others; there is plenty to go around.  Especially be 

in prayer for all of those in our church family and community who need the encouragement 

that only He can give. 

God bless you all, 

David  L. Atwood 

 

 

 

 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 



 

 

 

We are running out of room!  Our Storage Areas as well as 

unoccupied SS rooms and the Music room have been 

converted for storage. 

We really need your help.  If you have generously (or even unintentionally) let the 
church “borrow” any item of yours that you would like returned to you, please take it 
home & let Cissy or Shirley know.  We have accumulated a lot of items and are not 
sure if they are here intentionally as a donation to the church or were left here 
accidently.   Some of the smaller items will be displayed in the Fellowship Hall from 
Sept 25 - Oct 9.  If you have not already taken home what belongs to you by the end 
of those dates, we will consider it a donation to the church.  We will keep what we can 
but our plan is to take the remaining items to the schoolhouse for an auction to be 
held sometime in October or November.        

THANK YOU! 


